
                                                              
                           

We have a new website:  
http://www.normantonjunioracademy.org  

          Mr Welsh’s Noticeboard 
                                28th May 21 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

What a very busy halfterm it has been and I can’t believe I’ve been at NJA for 5 weeks! We 
have achieved so much and there’s so much more to do before the summer holidays. Once 
again, thank you to all the children, staff, parents and entire school community, who have 
made me so welcome! I truly feel at home but I’m certainly ready for a break and some 
family time with Mrs Welsh, Matilda and Oliver. I hope you all manage to have some 
family time too and enjoy the reported heatwave for the next two weeks.  
 

Wishing you all a lovely, safe halfterm and see you all on Monday 7th June. 
Mr Welsh 

 
Celebrating Our Children’s Achievements This Week!!!! 
 
It has been wonderful to hear about the incredible charity work taking place by some of our children: 

✓ Jax, in Y4, is currently taking part in a charity walk. During May, Jax is walking 50 miles and is well on 
track to achieve this amazing target. Jax is raising money for the mental health charity – Mind - 
https://www.mind.org.uk/ Well done Jax! We’re so proud of you all! 
 

✓ Rosie, Saffy, Sophie and Mollie have so far raised £130 (+gift aid) for Cancer Research, after choosing 
to raise money for a charity by taking part in sponsored dance events. The girls are loving this experience 
and opportunity and we can’t wait to see how much more they can raise! Well done girls – keep going! 

 
All children, who are currently completing a charitable act, will be working towards their Gold Badge, next 

halfterm! This is making our school, and children, a very special place! Keep going everyone!  
 

 
School reopens on Monday 7th June 2021 

 
School closes on Thursday 22nd July 2021, for the Summer Holidays 

Parent Consultation – Changes to the School Day from September 2021 
Thank you to all the parents who responded to our recent consultation. The results are being reviewed over 
halfterm and parents/carers will be informed of the outcome on Monday 7th June 2021.  

Year 6 Parents/Carers – Transition to High School 
In preparation for September, please see the following websites from our feeder schools, which contain all 
relevant information and updates for the Y6 -> Y7 Transition.  
 

• Freeston Outwood - https://transition.freeston.outwood.com/  

• St Wilfrid’s - https://www.st-wilfrids.bkcat.co.uk/parents/y6-information-2/  

• Crofton Academy - https://www.croftonacademy.org.uk/parents/year-6-transition/  
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